

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

March 3, 2023

Blai Vang JB Vang Management, LLC o/b/o Bandana 1015 Partners LLC 1335 Pierce butler Route St. Paul, MN 55104

VIA EMAIL: bvang@jbvang.com

Re: Appeal for Property at 1015 Bandana Boulevard West

Dear Blai Vang

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 2023 at which we were unable to reach you, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, March 7, 2023 via phone between 1:00 and 3:00 p.m.

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as **612-315-7905** so please make sure to answer.

Additionally, as noted is Ms. Moermond's voicemail at 1:41p.m. that afternoon, the ramp is not to be used in any way and kept secure from entry. This is an ongoing requirement.

If you have any questions, please call 651-266-8585.

Sincerely, /s/ Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

vacant Building Staff
Fire Supervisors
George Niemeyer – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector